
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Central Region Office 

1250 West Alder St., Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • 509-575-2490 
 

February 25, 2025 

Sent via email and hard copy  

Suzanne Dolberg 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

RE:  Approval of Final Remedial Investigation Work Plan  for the following Site: 

• Site Name:  Chelan PUD Worthen Substation 
• Site Address:  500 S. Worthen Street, Wenatchee  
• FSID:   44830 
• CSID:   14795 
• Agreed Order: DE 22971 

Dear Suzanne Dolberg: 

The Department of Ecology approves as final the above-referenced deliverable prepared by 
Landau Associates, dated February 3, 2025.1 Thank you for your collaborative effort in moving 
the remedial process forward. 

Sincerely, 

 
John Mefford, LHG 
Cleanup Project Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 

cc: Jennifer Burns, Chelan County PUD  

 
1 https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/cleanupsearch/document/152455 


